May 31, 2023

Dear Ms Thompson,

On behalf of Mary Queen of the Holy Rosary School and in accordance with the agreement between Mary Queen of the Holy Rosary School and Catholic Education Opportunities Foundation, Inc., we request a distribution of funds for tuition assistance scholarships from the following funds for the school year 2023/2024. As tuition is due starting in June of 2023, we request these funds be delivered to Mary Queen School during June, 2023.

| Nash fund | \$9,200 |
|----------------|---------|
| Patterson Fund | \$3,100 |
| Frazer Fund | \$1,100 |
| Rukavina Fund | \$1,000 |
| Brown Fund | \$1,000 |
| Tyler Fund | \$600 |

Total distribution \$16,000.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this request.

Mary Queen School Scholarship Endowment Fund Board of Trustees

Daniel Bork, Chair